Just wanted to say that I am very grateful for Terry Ermoian and Pure Freedom Ministry. There was really nowhere else to turn for help when I needed it. I have sought help over the years and found very little substantial or relative help. The billboards and benches have given the website out for years. I had also remembered a friend saying that the ministry helped him through a hard time in his marriage. I decided it was absolutely the time to come to one of the meetings. The first meeting I drove up and was greeted by a smiling face through my driver's side window. I rolled down the window and he greeted me with a cheerful "Hello! Well aren't you coming in?" Well that really seemed to put me at peace and I've been going to the group for about 6 months now and look forward to each meeting. We listen, talk, discuss and even pray for one another when there is a need. I thank the Lord and I and my family have truly have benefited from the ministry. May God bless you Terry and Pure Freedom Ministry.